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Missing Chatham County Man Found Deceased 
  
Chatham County, GA (February 24, 2020) – Twenty-year-old Alexander Gaylor, who was 
reported missing on February 11, 2020, was found deceased yesterday. 
 
Gaylor’s body was found around 9:30 a.m. in the marsh near Ft. Pulaski. No foul play is 
suspected and the death is not being treated as suspicious.  
  
  

### 
 

Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949 
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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